
Miss Bettye Shelton, 
922 IT Haskell Street, 
Dallas, Te7.as. 

Dear Miss Sheltonz 

• 

April 30, 1942. 

Your lett er with reference to 
· seouring u position in the Consolidated Aircraft 
Corporation Plant in li'ort \'lorth has been received_ 
during Ur. Carter's absence fi"ora the state. 

From all information gathered you 
have been advised correctly insofar as written 
applications are concerned to the bomber plant. 
While I am sure Hr . Carter tlill be happy to do any­
thing consistently possible to help you secure em­
ployment here , about all he · could do would be to 
forward your latter to the personnel diroctor and 
if you desire to have this done, please vrite the 
kind of a letter you wish to r1ri te in ma.king your 
application. 

Yours very truly, 

Secy . to A. G. Carter. 
~ 

KD .SB 


